
  

 

Thank you for your interest in our May 15, 2024 webinar, “Recovering Lost Trust"  led by 

Brandon Pipkin. For those who were able to join, I hope you enjoyed the experience. 

 

In case you missed the webinar, or if you want to review the content, here is a link to 

the recording and the presentation slides. Watch for upcoming free webinars and view 

recordings of past webinars here.  

I really enjoyed our conversation. Thank you for your feedback and for sharing your key 

takeaways from the webinar.   

Here are some additional resources to compliment the recording:  

• Get Off Your ’S” 

• Recovering Lost Trust Blog 

• Understanding the Trust Equation 

Feel free to share these resources with your colleagues and friends!   

 

I look forward to seeing you on our next Trust Matters Webinar on July 17 2024 at 1pm. 

Best wishes,  

https://youtu.be/QTpazchvfTk
https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fi/3hb84r8pwe03mul3byuhd/Presentation-Deck-for-May-15-2024-Recover-Lost-Trust-FINAL.pdf?rlkey=thvpebyjf11b84autaxui64o3&st=yomykk63&dl=0
https://trustedadvisor.com/webinars
https://trustedadvisor.com/webinars
https://trustedadvisor.com/trustmatters/trust-tip-video-get-off-your-s
https://trustedadvisor.com/trustmatters/recovering-lost-trust-may-be-simpler-than-you-think
https://trustedadvisor.com/why-trust-matters/understanding-trust/understanding-the-trust-equation
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZEldeutqDIiHdLgb0XqWzJz-XOG2Bh6HfDO
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